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June 8, 2020 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Consultation on the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing  
 Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited – Notice of Intent to Participate 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0152 
 

 

On June 1, 2020, the Ontario Provincial Government announced that it intends to introduce customer  

choice for consumers on the Regulated Price Plan who pay time-of-use (TOU) prices, allowing them to 

opt out of TOU pricing in favour of tiered prices starting November 1, 2020.   On June 3, the OEB 

initiated a consultation to inform the implementation of any needed rules and regulatory amendments 

to ensure the timely, efficient and effective implementation of this new opt-out mechanism.   

 
By way of this letter, Toronto Hydro notifies the OEB of its intention to participate in the consultation, as 

well as its interest in joining the TOU Customer Choice Working Group. Toronto Hydro will provide a 

specific nominee for the Working Group following the consultation session on June 9th, 2020, which it 

expects will further clarify the scope of the working group activities. 

 

Please direct all correspondence, including any concerns with the above, to the email address 

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Energy Policy & Government Relations        
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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